
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Cheryl L. Roberts 

President 

Shoreline Community College 

16101 Greenwood Avenue North 

Shoreline, WA 98133 

 

Dear President Roberts: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities at its meeting on January 9-11, 2019, concerning the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc 

Report of Shoreline Community College.  

 

Actions 

• Accept the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc Report. 

 

Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in This Evaluation 

• Recommendations 1 and 3 of the Fall 2012 Comprehensive Peer-Evaluation Report are fulfilled 

and no further action is required. 

• Recommendations 2 and 6 of the Fall 2012 Comprehensive Peer-Evaluation Report are 

continued.  

 

Required Follow-Up 

The Commission requests Shoreline Community College: 

• Again address Recommendations 2 and 6 of the Fall 2012 Comprehensive Peer-Evaluation 

Report in an Ad Hoc Report without a visit in Fall 2019. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your staff liaison, Senior Fellow Dr. 

Mac Powell. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 

cc:   Dr. Bayta Maring, Director of Institutional Assessment and Data Management 

 


